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Stephanie Kienzle

From: McKenzie Fleurimond <mcfleurimond@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 2, 2023 8:38 PM
To: Woodley, Lura
Subject: Invoice for payment
Attachments: NOMI Invoice 003.pdf

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening 
attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email. 

-City Of North Miami IT Department. 

  

  

Good day Ms. Woodley,  
 
It was a pleasure meeting with you and the public works as well as water plant employees. I look forward to our 
continued efforts to improve the overall employee experience at NOMI.  
 
Please find the attached invoice. Thank you for your attention to this matter. See you Friday. 
 
Best regards, 
 
McKenzie Fleurimond 
Urban Wiseman, LLC. 
Founder/C.E.O.  


